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Dear resident, 

Drainage improvements at Fenyrose Crescent and Golf Avenue are coming soon. The City of Vaughan has 

engaged consulting engineer, Aquafor Beech Limited, to provide investigation, design and construction 

administration services. The consultant will be active on site in the coming days to conduct activities related to 

this project. 

 
Project Details 

Construction of the drainage improvements is anticipated to start early summer 2025, pending permits and 
tendering.  

            Project Inquiries 

 
Infrastructure Delivery Department 
City of Vaughan 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 
 
Consultant: Aquafor Beech Limited 
 
 

General Inquiries 

 
Service Vaughan 
Monday to Friday | 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
905-832-2281 
servicevaughan@vaughan.ca 
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